
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Ranil Jayawardena MP 
House of Commons 
London 
SW1A 0AA 
 
 
Dear Mr Jayawardena 
 
Thank you for your email of 13 February enclosing correspondence from your constituent, 

, about DVLA’s 
processes for suspending a parking company’s facility to request information from DVLA 
records. 
 
I understand you have also written to the Minister on this matter and a full response will be 
with you shortly. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Robert Toft 

 Head of Data Protection Policy 
 

Driver and Vehicle Licensing Agency 

Strategy, Policy and Communications Directorate 

Longview Road 

Morriston 

Swansea 

SA6 7JL 

 

   

Email:             DataProtection.Policy@dvla.gsi.gov.uk 

Website: www.gov.uk/browse/driving  

Our Ref :     02222315 
Your Ref:    
 
Date:  18 February 2020 
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